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Comments: I have read the proposed OHV use in the Mammoth Lakes area.  I want to go on record that I am

completely opposed to open the area behind the Snowcreek V development for OHV use.

 

With Mammoth growing in tourism, we have seen an influx of hiking, backcountry skiing, dog walking and

sledding in the area surrounding the Snowcreek V community. Allowing OHV use in this area is totally

unacceptable.  Our residences back up to the Sherwins, and the idea of mixing people enjoying the outdoors with

OHV being allowed into this area is a recipe for disaster, especially with children sledding back there.  

 

In addition, it will be dangerous to the residential area, increasing the odds of an uncontrolled crash into our

residences and adding noise pollution into our area. There are plenty of other open areas outside of Mammoth

Lakes where OHV use is acceptable and it is not needed in this residential community. 

 


